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12/10/2018  14:07:592018/1968/P OBJ Fergal Quinn I wish to make one further comment, supplemental to my comments of 10 October 2018.

During the winter months, adjacent to the site at which the floating classroom is proposed to be moored, 

vessels moored on the canal burn solid fuel for heat, often with scant regard for regulations relating to 

smokeless fuel.  As the canal is set in a 'cutting' between buildings, the smoke from such solid fuel burning 

does not disperse easily and tends simply to 'sit' around canal level, particularly on foggy days.  The smell 

from such smoke is acrid and doubtless it is very troublesome to those with asthma or breathing difficulties.  

Children with asthma in particular should not be exposed to such fumes.  The residents of the encampment 

sited next to the bridge carrying Regents Park Road over the canal also burn solid fuel for heat, which is very 

noticeable when jogging or walking past their site.  

Again, this is an issue that does not appear to have been risk assessed in respect of the floating classroom.
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